

PLUMPTON PUBLIC SCHOOL

33 Bottles Road Plumpton NSW 2761 P: 9832 2466 or 9832 2477

E: plumpton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au W: www.plumpton-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

Dear Parents & Caregivers,

We are currently organising our classes for next year and would really appreciate your help.

If you have a child you have not yet enrolled in Kindergarten for next year, if you will be away until after the first day of Term 1, or if you will not be returning to PPS next year, please fill in the details below and return this to us as soon as possible.

I would like to enrol my child for Kindergarten at Plumpton P.S. in 2021 Please fill this in, if you have a child you would like to enrol in Kindergarten at PPS for next year and you have not yet enrolled them.
Child's name: Date of birth:
We will be returning after 29 th January 2021 Please fill this in, if your child / children will be away when school returns next year. Please tell us when you will return and the reason you will be away (for example: extended holiday, family commitments, moving house etc.)
Child / children's names: We will be returning to PPS on (date): Reason:
We are not returning to Plumpton P.S. in 2021 Please fill this in if you are leaving PPS at the end of this year (please do not include children who are going to high school next year). Name/s: are not returning to PPS in 2021.
Name/s: are not returning to PPS in 2021. Our new school will be:
Your name:
Relationship to student Contact phone no:

Thank you for your assistance.

Yours sincerely,

Ms M Larkin Principal 22 October 2020